Follow-Up on Surgical Consent Questions

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Patient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We appreciate your trust in us regarding your upcoming
surgery scheduled for [Insert Date of Surgery].

We wanted to follow up on our previous discussion concerning the surgical consent questions.
Ensuring that you have a clear understanding of the procedure and any associated risks is our top
priority.

If you have any further questions or require clarification on any aspect of your surgery or its
consent, please do not hesitate to reach out. Your comfort and confidence in your decision are
essential to us.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to seeing you soon.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Contact Information]
[Hospital/Clinic Name]



